
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

In Literacy we are studying: 

 Reading: Inferring information 

from a text. 

 Report writing  

- Newspaper reports  

- Information leaflets  

- Non-Chronological reports 

- Balanced argument 

As a link between our Invaders and            

Settlers topic, we will be studying the texts:  

Harry Potter and The Philosopher’s Stone 

and How to train a Dragon.  

 

 

 

In Science we are studying: 

 Animals including humans  

Autumn 2020 

Our theme for this term is: 

 

Year 4 Autumn Newsletter 

Educational Visit: 

We will keep you updated with any 

planned school trips this year! 

 

In Maths we are studying: 

 Number, place value and rounding  

 Mental/written addition and subtraction  

 Multiplication and division 

 Data handling 

 Measures 

Note: It is really important for children to 

practise multiplication and division tables at home 

as much as possible. By the time they leave Year 

4, most children should be able to recall the 

facts up to 12 x 12.   

  
In other subject areas we are studying: 

P.E Gymnastics / Games (Mr Smith) 

R.E Inspirational Leaders  

PSHE   “New beginnings” / “Getting On and Falling 

Out” 

Art/D.T   Invaders and Settlers / Creating 

Storybooks 

Music   Compose music for a range of purposes 

Computing – Programming  

In Science we are studying: 

Our topic is:  Animals including humans  

We will be investigating: 

 Classification of animals 

 Effects of change on habitats and the 

environment 

 Teeth and digestion in humans 

 



    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Together with friends, families and community we care for ourselves, each 

other, our school and our world. 

Everyone has access to a broad, balanced and stimulating curriculum, whatever 

their gender, race, ethnicity or ability. 

Achieving our best is what we aim for every day we come to school. 

More independence makes better learner and helps us to become good citizens. 

 

Things to Remember  

Homework set: Friday (Guidance on homework to follow)  

Homework Returned: Wednesday   

PE Kits: Tuesday / Thursday  

 

Parents and Guardians, 

We are so impressed with how the 

children have settled into Year 4. The 

effort and determination showed by 

the children has been brilliant!  

We hope that the children have a very 

enjoyable time in Year 4 and we look 

forward to helping them achieve their 

goals over the year. 

Thank you for your support! 

Mr Marsh, Mrs Williams and Mrs 

Weetman 

 

Reminders: 

Start time for Year 3 and 4 is 8:40am  

Collection time is 3:10pm 


